
 
 

 
From: Geoff Bentley [mailto:geoffbentley@verizon.net]  
Sent: Wednesday, September 16, 2009 12:57 PM 
To: Mohammad Habib 
Cc: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: WPBM-LP, Scottsville, KY; File No. BDISDTA-20090820ABK 

 
In response to your identification of the interference problem between the 
proposed channel, Channel 28, and WKRN-DT, Nashville (Channel 27), we have filed 
– earlier this afternoon – a new displacement application on Channel 46.  The 
changes, other than the channel number, are negligible: transmitter output power is 
now 1050 watts, ERP remains 15 kW.   
 
Please consider this an amendment to the pending STA request (File No. BLSTA-
20090820ABS) to specify the new channel and the new transmitter output power. 
 
Also, please dismiss File No. BDISDTA-20090820ABK. 
 
If you need anything else from me, please let me know. 
 
 
 

J. Geoffrey Bentley 
BENTLEY LAW OFFICE 
2700 Copper Creek Road 
Oak Hill, Virginia  20171 
(703)793-5207 
 
 
 
This message is intended exclusively for the addressee.  This communication may contain 
information that is proprietary, privileged or otherwise legally protected from disclosure by anyone without 
express prior permission.  If you are not the named addressee, or a person designated by the named 
addressee to receive confidential information, you are not authorized to read, print, keep, use, copy or 
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the sender immediately by e-mail, and delete all copies of this message.  Thank you. 

  

 


